BIA Nondalton School

Building Completed

The completion of a Bureau
of Indian Affairs school construc-
tion project at Nondalton has
been announced by Charles A.
Richmond, Area Director.

On March 11, 1970, represen-
tation of BIA turned over to
Division of  State-operated

Schools three additional class-
rooms and duplex teacher
housing.

The new units were built with
bureau funds to improve facii.
ties for the education program
at Nondalton.



